
To 
The Principal 
Yara International School 
 
March 26, 2020 
 
Respected Madam 
Greetings!! 
 
Yet another year and a milestone achieved by our daughter Kheya Hasini (File#177953) and 
completed Kindergarten and promoted to 1st Standard in the coming academic year. 
 
This is all possible only through your expertise guidance and kindness expressed to the students, in 
the position of Principal of Yara International School.  We sincerely thank you and your teachers & 
staff of Yara school, for their continuous support and also request your non stop guidance for our 
daughter to excel in her academics. 
 
While on this, we specifically and specially appreciate Mrs.Leela Madam and Mrs.Nayeema Teacher, 
for their coordinated teaching methodology in a well professional manner.  Our daughter is gifted to 
have such teaching faculty, which only helped her to gain academic skills and personal behavior as 
well. 
 
"Let us pray for early relief from C19 virus, be safe with social distancing and stay  home"  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
 
Haran Markandan Pranatharthi 
Riyadh 
 
 


